
 

 

Open House Postponement  
 

 Due to the circuit breaker measures, the school can no longer proceed to hold the Open House on 16 May 
that was postponed from 28 March. The school will offer an alternative to its Open House over the coming 
months and will advise the ACS Community when the details have been finalised.   
 
However, if you would like more details about admission to the school, please contact the school at 
admissions@acsinternational.edu.sg. Visit www.acsinternational.edu.sg for updates. 


